
 
From: Pamela Smith < > 
Date: July 26, 2020 at 7:11:18 PM PDT 
To: Narissa Chadwick <nchadwick@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Affordable Housing for Mayne Island 

 
 

I am writing to express my feelings about the rezoning application for affordable housing at 375 Village Bay 
Road. 

  

I am very aware of the suffering caused to Mayne islanders of moderate incomes, I.e. the people who work 
here as opposed to retirees and vacation homeowners due to the lack of affordable rental housing. 

  

I am very much in support of this application and I trust that with due care and attention the valid concerns 
around water and other issues can be resolved. 

 

Pamela Smith 
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